
 

 

 

 

April 20, 2010 

 

 

 

Williamson County Purchasing Department 

Attn:  Kerstin Hancock 

301 SE Inner Loop – Suite 106 

Georgetown, TX  78626 

 

 

RE: Renewal – Rubber-Asphalt Crack Sealer– 10WCA003 

 

Ms. Hancock: 

 

This letter is to inform Williamson County that Crafco Texas, Inc. wishes to renew our current 

Rubber Asphalt Crack Sealer contract at the same pricing, terms and conditions as the existing 

contract for the next fiscal year. 

 

The renewal period will be July 1, 2010 through June 30, 2011. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brett Budris 
 

Brett Budris 

Crafco Texas, Inc. 
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